
Report on the Webinar titled “Covid-19 and Gender-based Violence in 

India: A Feminist Perspective” 

 

The Department of English in Collaboration with IQAC, DDMRM organized a Webinar 

where Dr. Tania Chakravorty, Dean of Student’s Welfare at Diamond Harbour Women’s 

University. The topic of the webinar was “Covid-19 and Gender-based Violence in India: 

A Feminist Perspective”. She delineated on various topics of violence on women during 

the pandemic, the hapless condition of women in domestic and public sphere, and also 

talked about gender inequality in India. The brutal condition of the migrant workers, 

especially female workers, their plight to provide for their little children, and their 

incessant struggle was discussed in the lecture. She made our students aware of thereality 

of the world that was plagued with a pandemic and patriarchy. 
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